
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION OF OREGON
INTEROFFICE CORRESPONDENCE

DATE: January 4, 2007

TO: Administrative Hearings Division

FROM: Paul Rossow
Rates & Tariffs

SUBJECT: UA 109-Central Lincoln People’s Utility District application for allocation of
exclusively served territory.

On November 3, 2006, Central Lincoln People’s Utility District (CLPUD) filed an application
requesting two parcel areas be allocated to it as exclusively served territory in which CLPUD
already serves no more than a dozen customers and one of its own microwave hilltop tower sites.

Based on my review of CLPUD’s application, I find that both parcels described in the
application are located in unallocated territory and CLPUD is currently serving customers in
both areas. Therefore, CLPUD will best facilitate the provision of economical, safe, efficient,
and reliable service to this unallocated territory. The approval of this application will enable
CLPUD to provide exclusive electric utility service within the area-preventing the duplication of
facilities. I find the transfer of unserved territory acceptable and not contrary to the public
interest.



CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

UA 109

I certify that I have, this day, served the foregoing document upon
all parties of record in this proceeding by mailing a copy properly addressed with
first class postage prepaid to all parties or attorneys of parties.

Dated at Salem, Oregon, this 4th day of January, 2007.

/s/Diane Davis
Diane Davis
On behalf of
Public Utility Commission’s Staff
550 Capitol St NE
Salem, Oregon 97301




